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James 2:22-25 

awana 

The Awana start date has been pushed back. Awana will begin on 

Wednesday, October 1st. You can pick up registration forms at 

the Information Center, or on our website! 

connect fair 

On September 21st, we will be having a Connect Fair (think Grow Fair 

and Serve Fair combined)! This will be a great place to find out how you 

can get connected. You will have the chance to get info on serving 

opportunities in the different ministries here at Eastridge, as well as 

learn more about our community groups and find the right one for you! 

The Connect Fair will take place after each service. 

father’s heart fundraiser 

It’s time for the 11th Annual Father’s Heart Golf and Walk Challenge! 

Join Father’s Heart Street Ministry for their biggest fundraiser of the 

year on Saturday, September 20th, at Stone Creek Golf Course. For 

more information on how to put together a walking team, or how to join 

the golf tournament, visit tfhstreetministry.com/golf-tournament 

men’s group/women’s bible study 

This Men’s group will now be meeting every Sunday morning, at 8:00a. 

They will be going through “Authentic Manhood.” You can sign up at the 

Information Center to be added to the email list! 

Women’s Bible Study will be resuming on Thursday, 9/25. They will be 

going through a Beth Moore study. Sign up at the Information Center. 

giving update 

August Budgeted Income: $456,609 

August Actual Income:  $455,064 

Year-to-Date Shortage:  $1,545 
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